
This project was made possible in part through an Art of Community grant 
from the Community Foundation of Broward. 

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation 
to participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.   

 Printed on recycled paper.

Robin Haines Merrill 2016 

We’re painting the crosswalks at Riomar and 
Terramar Streets on Breakers Avenue, and we invite 
you to join artist Robin Haines Merrill, community 

building volunteers, and City staff as we transform a 
public space to create a sense of place through art 

within the streetscape. 

Sunday, May 15, 2016
9 a.m. – 2 p.m.

Intersection of Breakers Avenue 
and Riomar Street 

Call for Volunteers 
If you’d like to volunteer for the event, please  

register at www.fortlauderdale.gov 
 by noon on Thursday, May 12, 2016.  

Registration is on a first come, first served  
basis, but everyone is invited to come out  

and be part of this exciting event.

Questions 
(954) 828-4699 or scapdeville@fortlauderdale.gov


